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Dear Sir,

Thank you for your letter of 14/04/21.

Grundon is a trustworthy British Company that has been in operation and successfully run
by the same family for over 90 years. They are committed to protecting the local and
global environment through responsible and effective management, minimising any
negative impact and maximising opportunities to enhance the local environment in which
they operate. They comply with all relevant legislation, guidance and best practices to
ensure they minimise the impact on the environment and conserve natural resources.  Our
waste needs to be handled by a responsible waste management company that we can trust. 
Grundon is that company and I am happy to support this new application.

Yours sincerely,

Caryl Stamp




